Box 172, AMF Postal Station
Montreal Internationmal Airport
Dorval, P.Q., Canada

August 21, 1966

Dear Mr. Milon,

Thank-you for your card of August 18. Enclosed are a couple of slides
of myself --- one quite old. I regret that I do not have a good selection
of slides. I just have never been able to learn how to operate a camera
properly. I am lucky if two or three pictures turn out on a 36 slide film®

1 wonder if you will receive these in time for the ALPO Comvention ---

it's next weekénd (Aug. 26) I believe. ;
Best n%m good observing,
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Jim Low



